
  

 

 
Natives Haven fourth season will be ending September 27th, 28th 2019.   Hours are 10 am to 5 pm. 
We want to say THANK YOU to all that visited this year!  It is nice to see the word spreading about 
the benefits of native plants, and many of you have referred friends and family, for which we are truly 
appreciative.  All remaining potted plants will be 40% off.  September is a great time to re-evaluate 
your gardens for possible new additions and or to rearrange plants already there.   The new 
woodland garden is coming along very nicely.  Many new plants were added to our list of plants for 
sale, with more being brought in the spring.  
 

Mark your calendar - May 29th and 30th, 2020, we will open our 5th season at the Nursery!  Come 
see the new woodland shady retreat and see why It is fast becoming our favorite spot to relax!   Let's 
celebrate a new season of wildflowers together! 
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